St Ann’s School

Springfield Rd

W73JP

020 8567 6291
adminmail@st-anns.ealing.sch.uk
www.stannsschool.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mr. Timmy Holdsworth
201 June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

| regret to inform you that the impact of industrial action by members of
the NEU will necessitate St Ann's school being closed to all students on
the following dates:

Wednesday 5 July 2023
Friday 7t July 2023

This is because a significant proportion of St. Ann’s teachers are likely to
be faking strike action and therefore we will be unable to provide
adequate staffing in order to deliver the curriculum and meet health and
safety requirements.

School will be open again to students as usual on the days following the
closures.

We had planned to hold our summer term open evening on 5 July. We
will write to you separately to invite you to attend on a date to be
arranged.

Yours sincerely

oA

Timmy Holdsworth
Headteacher.
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